
 
 

My PA Journey for ACHE Credits 
By Michele Szkolnicki 
 
Half way through my 3-year fellowship certification period, I spent much of 2018 
catching up on credits for recertification so that I could recertify in 2019.  Since I was not 
able to go to Congress, and was also between jobs for a few months, I found myself 
trying to find programs offering face-to-face ACHE credits.  After attending the HLNDV’s 
Spring Institute, I began looking to see if similar programs existed in the other ACHE 
chapters in PA.  What I found was impressive programming and very friendly people!  
 
I traveled to the Penn National Race Course in Grantville PA to attend “Management 
Excellence: Leading and Relationships” held on September 14th and presented by the 
ACHE of Central PA.  Four presentations took on various situational aspects of 
Healthcare Leadership.  In the first presentation, “Leading through Mergers and 
Acquisitions”, executives from the University of Maryland, The Medical Group of PA, 
Wellspan, and Pinnacle presented what strong leadership looks like during a successful 
merger; addressing subjects including engaging physicians, creating a value proposition, 
and effective communication.  The second program, “The Evolution of Working with 
Health Systems and Provider Relations”, emphasized strategies around navigating 
medical staff relations. 
 
The lunchtime keynote featured HLNDV’s own Jack Lynch, CEO of Main Line Health!  
Jack spoke about the forces of change that are transforming the healthcare industry and 
his own organization’s journey towards performance excellence.  Before the afternoon, I 
walked around the complex and found this bright room overlooking the racetrack and 
beautiful mountain ranges of central Pennsylvania. 
 
There were two afternoon sessions.  Executives from Pinnacle, Akeso Talent 
Management and The Pulmonary and Critical Care Medicine Associates shared tactics 
for leading people who are more experienced than you.  Ending the day, representatives 
from KDH Consulting, Summit Health, Baumgardner and Associates, and Quantun 
Workplace presented a powerful program on employee engagement.  I think the best 
take-away from that presentation is the notion of responding to needs, not desires; and 
creating a caring culture. 
 
On September 28th, I traveled to Bethlehem PA, to the beautiful Hotel Bethlehem, and 
attended a program being presented by the Eastern Pennsylvania Health Executive 
Network (EPAHEN): “Leading for Change: Creating a Humanistic Approach for Patient, 



Family, and Staff Engagement”.  This program was presented as more of a course 
format, by Mary Ellen Piche, FACHE, and was truly transformational.  During the day, 
Mary Ellen took the group through a 99 page educational packet during which all 
present were inspired to learn, discuss, reflect, and finally develop individualized plans 
for organizational engagement.  
 
The program was incredibly well-resourced and utilized a variety of unique techniques 
to bring the participants to a high level of preparation for making positive changes in 
each’s respective organization. 
 
Overall, what I found through my PA journey to get face-to-face ACHE credits was an 
impressive wealth of learning opportunities while traveling through my beautiful home 
state of Pennsylvania!   Next cycle, perhaps I will venture out to Pennsylvania’s fourth 
ACHE chapter in Pittsburgh! 
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Jack Lynch!!! 
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